October 11, 2013 Special Mtg to open bhids for Outside Sign

Commissioners Present: Commissioner Higgins, Sr. Commissioner
Hughes, Commissioner Sheehan

A special meeting was called to order by Commissioner Hughes.
Notice of the meeting was advertised in the News Tribune and the
Asbury Park Press and at Town Hall.

Commissioner Sheehan

There is one bid that they have from Stuart Sign. They are located in
the Colonia area. The bid quote was originally going to be $33,256 and
we got a quote from them for this bid for the sign we require as
specified in the bid for $27,499.00. That is the only bid we have
received.

Commissioner Sheehan made a motion to accept the bid and precede.
Commissioner Higgins, Sr. seconded it. Motion passed by arunanimous

. vote.




